
RGC Open Meeting Minutes (via Zoom)  

April 15, 2021 

Board Members Present:  Dave Arellano, Paul Wilson, Dennis Fox, Gary 
Krohn, Ron Floyd, Tim Turnquist, Karry Przepiorski, Jim Perry,  and Carl 
Mune. 

Board Members Absent:  Jesse Sierra, Jeff Blackmon, Harry Wharff, Steve 
Hiett, Tom McElhatton, Frank Serra. 

RGC Members Present: Chuck Heath 

President Dave Arellano called the meeting to order at 6:40pm. 

President’s Report – Dave Arellano:   Dave is still looking for volunteers 
for the Oxley Tourney.   All those interested should contact Dave.   

Vice President’s Report –Paul Wilson: Paul reports that plans for the 
Christmas Party are on-going.   

Tournament Director’s Report - Jesse Sierra:  Jesse was absent, but 
Dave relayed  from Jesse that there are 48 out of 72 signups for the 4-Ball 
Tourney, all interested members should sign up as soon as possible. 

Handicap Chairperson’s Report –Gary Krohn:  Gary had nothing new to 
report since the April 6th Board meeting, other than miscellaneous handicap 
information and procedures. 

Tournament Bookkeeper’s Report –Harry Wharff:  (Absent, no report) 

Treasurer’s Report –Jeff Blackmon:  (Absent, no report) 

Secretary’s Report –Carl Mune:  Carl reports that there are two new 
members for the month of April, one is new and one is a renewal. 

Webmaster’s Report –Tim Turnquist:  Tim reports that he will reconcile 
the new members list; will post the April Newsletter as well as the meeting 
minutes from April 6th. 
 
 

 



Rules Chairperson –Ron Floyd:  Ron reports that the drop area for #10 
tee will be adopted, and expects that the Conditions of Play will be updated 
to reflect this new local rule.  There may even be new signage to reflect this 
on the Red Tee Box, and the drop area must be behind the actual tee 
markers, and the ball must be dropped, not teed up.   

 

Correspondence – None 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business –None  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm. 


